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ICA POLICY STATEMENT ON 

The Right to Practice Chiropractic 

 

The International Chiropractors Association has been alerted to attempts within healing arts 

institutions to train health care providers other than chiropractors to deliver chiropractic vertebral 

adjustments.  Such efforts jeopardize the boundaries between the healing arts professions.  

Competent expertise cannot be gained through such “short” courses and they pose a danger to the 

health care consumer.  The International Chiropractors Association holds that the only person 

legally allowed to provide chiropractic care should be one who has graduated with a Doctor of 

Chiropractic degree granted by a Council on Chiropractic Education accredited chiropractic 

institution or equivalent and who has passed the Boards required for licensure in the jurisdiction 

in which he/she practices.  The International Chiropractors Association holds that no institution or 

entity should purport to prepare a practitioner to deliver the chiropractic adjustment without filling 

the above-stated requirement. 

 


